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“We exist to make disciples of Jesus”   

TRUTH | CHARACTER | COMMUNITY | MISSION. 

Shelton First Baptist 

428 W. Cota St.   

Shelton, WA  98584 
 

[360.426.8461] 
 

fbc@sheltonfbc.org  
 

www.sheltonfbc.org 
 

 
 

Sunday Mornings  
9:00 + 10:30  
 

Services in Spanish 
Latino Ministry  
6 pm at FBC  
 
 
 

Pastoral Staff: 
   

† Pastor Jake Magee x.14  
     PastorJake@sheltonfbc.org 
    Senior Pastor  
 
 

† Pastor Glen Keeffe  x.13  
     PastorGlen@sheltonfbc.org 
    Senior Associate Pastor        
 
 

† Pastor Marlon Salamanca  
   Marlon@sheltonfbc.org  x.22 
   Pastor Latino Church Ministry  
 
 

† Pastor James Dale  
   PastorJames@sheltonfbc.org x.16 
   Associate Pastor / Youth Ministry  
 

 

† Pastor Ryan Clair  
   PastorRyan@sheltonfbc.org x. 11 
 Associate Worship Pastor 
 
 
 

† Anne-Marie Nakhla  

   Anne-Marie@sheltonfbc.org x. 17  
   Children’s Minister  
 

 

Office Administrator  
 

Natalie Hamilton x.15 
Natalie@sheltonfbc.org 

 
 
 
 

Custodial Support: 
 

Brian Huskey 
 
 

Bill Tondre 
 
 

Office Support Staff: 
 

Pam Boysen  x.23 

Bookkeeper, FBC & MCCS  
Notary Public 
Pboysen@sheltonfbc.org 
 
 

Sylvia Sims  x.10 
Receptionist / Worship / Sm. Grps.  
Sylvia@sheltonfbc.org 
 

Pam Kealy x.12 
Receptionist / Children’s / Youth  
Pamk@sheltonfbc.org 

 

 

Happy 130 
 
years FBC.  

same corner, same community, same wonderful God!   
 

We have been blessed for 130 years to see families and  

individuals come to salvation, hope and redemption through 

Jesus, right here at FBC!  May God continue to be lifted up! 

Our Church building has changed in many ways over the years, growing and adapting to 

the needs of our church family. We are currently on track to finish the last portion of our 

Families Reaching Families Building Campaign very soon. With over $1,061,000 in 

pledges and gifts given,  

we are just $ 16 K shy of meeting  

our goal of $1,077,000!    
 

 “We exist to make disciples of Jesus”   
being a people of TRUTH, in COMMUNITY, 

with CHARACTER, and on MISSION!   
 

Through the spoken word, worship, relationships, prayer, and ministries of the church, 

we continue to see lives changed!  Our 6 –12th grade Youth Ministry regularly has  

75+ students each week and our Children’s AWANA program has averaged 65+  

kids attending. On Sundays we have an average of over 550 in attendance at our  

2 morning services, Sunday school and 1 evening service in Spanish.    

We hope you feel welcomed here at FBC.   Visit us at: www.facebook.com/sheltonfbc/  
or www.instagram.com/sheltonfbc/ Keep in touch with FBC events, pics and more. 

 

Ephesians: “A Brand New You” is the message series we are currently studying, 

and learning of the riches of God’s grace in Christ.  The last three chapters explain the 

implications of God’s grace for the church, individuals, and for families. The book ends 

with a command to stand firm in the armor of God against the world, flesh, and the devil.  

What a great way to begin our 130 
th 

year!  

listen to our sermons online www.sheltonfbc.org/resources/sermons/  

 
 

Annual Family Business Meeting!  
Please plan to attend, as we make decisions  
regarding the ministry and mission of FBC.   

The proposed 2019.2020 budget is  
available online  

www.sheltonfbc.org/family-meeting 
 

Officers for re-election are: Moderator: Damon Ernst, Treasurer: Phillip Wilson,  
Financial Secretary: Val Robbins, Clerk: Natalie Hamilton 

 

Worship Ministry Opportunities:  If you have a passion for worship,  
and are interested in learning more about the worship and tech team  

opportunities, please email pastorryan@sheltonfbc.org or 360-426-8461.  

 

Baptism Class: Sunday, June 09!  Rm. 205 at 10:30 am.  
 

This  informational class is for those who would like to take this step of faith.   
 

We will have Baptisms on Father’s Day, June 14.   
 

Please Mark Your Connect Card, on Sunday,  
or Call 360-426-8461 to let us know  

you’ll be attending!  

 

 

Children under age 12, please see our Children’s Director Anne-Marie.   

 
 

How precious is 

your unfailing 

love, O God!  

All humanity  

finds shelter in  

the shadow of  

your wings.  

 

Psalm 36:7  
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LiveWire Events Senior Adults 55+ or Retired 

  
                    Thurs. June 13. Senior Potluck,  
                            12 noon in the Family Center.   

 

This will be OUR LAST LUNCHEON here at FBC, 
until the Fall.  Join other Seniors for a time of  
fellowship, food and a short program.  Bring a main 
dish, salad or dessert and your own table service.   

 
Wed. June 26. Senior Men's Breakfast 8 am.  

in the Family Center. Enjoy a great breakfast, cooked 
by our own guys.  Bring a first time guest and receive 
both breakfasts free. Come a little early for Coffee 
and conversation.  $5 suggested donation.   

 
Fri. June 28. Outing to Olympia Union Gospel 
Mission & Farmer’s Market 

 

Our February trip to the Mission  
was cancelled due to weather.   
There have been new things added with lots of 
changes—it’s an exciting work being done there.   
After our tour we’ll drop by the Farmers’ Market for 
lunch and to browse.  Meet at the church at 9:30 am. 
Transportation $2. Q’s Call Ron at (360) 426-4320 

 

Missions Supply Workshop  
 
 

Thursday, June 13. 9:30-11:30 am. Rm. 205 
 

Please join us for our LAST MEETING until  
September! We are assembling gift bags for our local  
missionaries to share with their patients.  We can use 
small tube of toothpaste and small travel size soaps.   
Join us for fun and fellowship.  All are welcome!   
Ask your dentist for free tubes of  
toothpaste.  Many of them are happy  
to donate! Q. Call Claire Long @ (360)427-1347 

 

 
 

 Women’s  
Fellowship  

Bunco Night  
  
 

Saturday, June 21  
6:30 pm at FBC  

 

Ladies!  We hope  

you’ll join us!   

Bring a friend and  

your favorite snack  

to share.  
Contact LaelAnn Scafe. 

(360) 427-8085 

 

 

Women’s Hiking Group / June Schedule 

Q: Contact Arienne Smith: 360 401 9500 

 
Ladies Only  | Family Friendly 
 
June 05.  6-8pm. Around Town Walk.  
Meet at FBC Alley. I will be dropping kids off at youth 
group. Easy 
 
June 08. 10 am. Illahee State Park.  
Meet at the Memorial site. Discover Pass required.  
Bring Drinks and Snacks/Lunch. 
Easy with incline. 
 
June 12.  6- 8 pm.  
Around Town Walk.  
Meet at FBC Alley. I will be drop-
ping kids off at youth group. Easy 
 
June 19.  6- 8 pm. Around Town Walk.  
Meet at FBC Alley. I will be dropping kids off at youth 
group. Easy 
 
June 22. 9 am. Kennedy Creek Falls  
Meet at the pull off on Old Olympic Hwy. bring water 
snacks/lunch. 7miles. Easy but longer. 
 
June 26.  6- 8:30 pm. Huff N Puff.  
Meet at the parking lot. Easy 

    

Men’s Fellowship Potluck Sat. June 29!  
 

7:30 am in the Family Center.  
Please bring something to share and your Bible, 

notebook & pen for our study time.  
Q: contact Michael Scafe (360) 463-0678 

 
MCCS  

AWARDS Night  
Thursday, June 6.   

7 pm. at FBC 
 

Come out to support 
the students, 

 parents & teachers  
of MCCS!  
 
 

Come out to learn more about MCCS and the possibility 
of REGISTERING Your Student to attend next year!   

But blessed is the man who trusts in the LORD,  

whose confidence is Him.  Jeremiah 17:7  

FBC LOCAL MISSIONS HIGHLIGHT: 
Love In The Name of Christ  
a nonprofit Christian ministry in Mason 
County. It is a collection of churches and 
businesses committed to helping the poor 
through a verification process.  
 

 

Love INC ~ 9th Annual Golf Tournament  
and Ball Drop!  Monday, July 15, 2019  

Alderbrook Golf & Yacht Club 

 
 

 

Love INC's main fund raiser is a Golf Tournament held  
at Alderbrook Golf and Yacht Club. There are ways that 
you can help make this a successful tournament.  
 

Visit the LOVE INC table in the Family Center,  
Sundays June 16 - July 7.  Learn more and,  
 

 Buy some golf ball tickets for the Golf Ball Drop. $10 
 

 Volunteer on the day of the event. 
 

 Buy tickets for our Taco Bar in the  early evening of  
the event day.  

 

 Gather 3 other people together and play golf. 
 

 Volunteer in the Love INC office. 
 
Questions and comments, tickets, sign up for golf  
Call Love INC at 360 463 LOVE 

https://biblehub.com/hebrew/1288.htm
https://biblehub.com/hebrew/1397.htm
https://biblehub.com/hebrew/834.htm
https://biblehub.com/hebrew/982.htm
https://biblehub.com/hebrew/3068.htm
https://biblehub.com/hebrew/4009.htm
https://biblehub.com/hebrew/1961.htm
https://biblehub.com/hebrew/3068.htm


Jillian Abbe 
Noah Benson 
Madelyn Bernal 
Ashley Bigford 
Bryce Dady 

Jotham  Faust 
Elijah Hughes 
Zach Ireland 
Viola Lanman 
Joseph Moore 

Ethan  Payment 
Wyatt Riordan  
Josiah Salazar-
Fox 
Trinity Sims 

Ty Smotherman 
Jesiah  Sparrow 
Jacob Tormenan 

 

Middle School Youth Group  
Can you believe the 2018/19 school year is almost at an end?  It has been a joy to 
see students introduced to the Gospel, grow, and laugh. Each Wednesday night 
has been an opportunity to plant seeds and show the love of God.   
Incoming 6th graders:  I want to invite your almost 6th grader to Middle School 
Youth Group. On 6/19 all incoming 6th through outgoing 8th graders welcome for 
a night of games and community. This is a good preview of our youth ministry pro-
gram. We meet from 6-8pm in the C3 building. The address is 419 W Railroad 
Ave, but most people just come through the alley between C3 and FBC. 
 

Middle School Summer Pause begin 6/20. Middle school youth group is on 
pause for the summer. We'll be back in the fall! Even though the Shelton school 
district does not start until September 16th, our first night will be September 11th. 
Don't worry, I'll send a reminder (email and mail). On that thought...are you follow-
ing our two main sources of communication? Like facebook.com/SheltonC3 and 
instagram.com/sheltonc3youth. Make our facebook page a See First and you'll 
never miss fun pics and valuable info.  
 

Incoming freshman:  6/17 Monday – Welcome Freshman Night at HS Youth       
6-8:30pm. (All incoming freshman – outgoing seniors welcome)  

 

 High School Youth Group Goes All Summer! Our high school youth group con-
tinues all summer in Mondays. This is a special community and freshman are welcomed and loved. Summer is the 
perfect time to begin to get to know the group. We’ll have lake days, hikes, and lots of adventures. It can be a little 
fluid based on weather. Like facebook.com/SheltonC3 and instagram.com/sheltonc3youth. Make our facebook 
page a See First and you'll never miss fun pics and valuable info.   
 
 
 
 

Summer Missions    
Our trip to San Francisco  
gets closer everyday.  
June is the perfect time to hire a student or two to wash cars, babysit, yard work, or many other jobs. Once they 
are out of school the schedule frees up. Visit our table in the Family Center or contact Pastor James on ways you 
can support this life-changing discipleship training trip.  

                          

FBC Youth Ministry 
HS Study Group   gr. 9-12 
Sundays, 9 am, in C3                                                
 

HS Youth Group. in C3                                                               
Mondays, 6:30-8:30 pm                
                                    
JH Study Group   gr. 6-8 
Sundays, 9 am, in C3                                                 
 

JH Youth Group. in C3                                                                
Wednesdays, 6 - 8 pm                

Children’s Ministry Director:  
Anne-Marie@sheltonfbc.org.  
(360) 426-8461 x17 
 

FBC Youth Ministry 
Pastor James Dale 
360-426-8461. 
pastorjames@sheltonfbc.org   

 
 

                                                                           
 

 

SUMMER LAUNCH- We are 3 weeks away from our Summer 
Launch, | VBS that will be held at Mason County Christian 
School this year, June 24-27, from 9 am.—12 noon.  
 

Registrations are coming in. If you know of neighborhood 
kids, grandkids, or your own, pick up a postcard and register 
them online.  
This is a wonderful opportunity to reach outside the walls of 
our church and minister to others with the Gospel. 
 

We have a board with specific needs for the event – take one,  
and purchase a few items for us! Or give cash donations     
toward CDs for kids and T-Shirts for staff.  
 

 

We also need counselors – folks who are willing to take on a group of 10-15 kids, and go from station to station 
with them. You don’t need to plan or teach anything…you get to know the kids, talk with them, and love them in 
Jesus’ name. This is the most relational part of our outreach. 
 

Stop by our table in the church Entryway for regular updates. 

 
Lyrical finished its first year with two  
    concerts – one at Maple Glen Retirement  

        Center on May 29, and one at First           
                                       Baptist Church on May 31. The youth 
choir, comprised of 24 singers ages 6-14, sang 10 songs,  
most of which were sacred, and a couple of fun ones.   

 

Director Anne-Marie Nakhla wrote,  
“My desire is to disciple these kids through song. I pray the 
truth of what they sing gets fixed inside them in a way that is 
permanent.  I hope they build relationships with others around 
shared truth, and that they may know that their young voices 
proclaiming that truth is important and vital to the church.” 
 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL – We are starting a new series, “Tales of the Kingdom,” which we will study through the    
summer. Our classes for kids (K-2 and 3-5th Grades), will be exploring the Kingdom of God. Using a combination of 
Bible Study and allegory, we will explore concepts like a world deceived, an escape into grace and mercy, learning 
to spot the King as He wears various disguises, and His unique love and calling for each of us. 

KIDS 
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